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     Welcome Winter!  January brought 
the New Year and an arctic blast to 
Truro.  The cold temperatures haven’t 
slowed us down!  Take a look at 
Bedtime Stories in the Book Nook 
and the Winter Concert as well as a 
preview of the 5th and 6th Grade’s 
upcoming Zumba Fundraiser. 
 
 

Tell Me A Bedtime Story 
 

     Have you ever heard of Mo 
Willems?  Ask any Preschooler or 
Kindergartener from T.C.S. and they 
will tell you he is one fabulous author.  
Mo’s unforgettable characters include 
Pigeon, Duckling, Knuffle Bunny, Piggie 
and Elephant.  The characters and their 
stories were the inspiration behind this 
year’s “Bedtime Stories in the Book 
Nook” program.   
 
     Preschool and Kindergarten 
students and their families were invited 
to join their teachers Lynne Ready and 
Nina Picariello and Media Specialist 
Stacey Klimkosky for an evening of fun 
in their pajamas.  Activities included a 
Duckling Bean Bag Toss, Dancing with 
Piggie and Elephant on the 
SmartBoard, an activity booklet, cookie 
match game and a cream cheese and 
crackers snack inspired by one of our 
favorite Mo Willems stories—Don’t Let 
the Pigeon Drive the Bus! 
 
     Thanks to the T.C.S. CPC and Title I 
program for a fun evening! 
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 Making Beautiful Music at the Winter Concert 
 
     The annual Winter Concert warmed our hearts on a frigid January evening.  Students 
in grades Kindergarten through 6 took us on a musical journey.  Thanks to music teacher 
Mary Abt! 

Coming Friday, February 8
th
…ZUMBATHON! 

 
     Zumba, the high energy, dance-inspired exercise sensation, has invaded Truro Central 
School.  On Friday, February 8th from 6 to 8pm , join us for ZUMBATHON!—a fundraiser to 
benefit the 5th and 6th grade trips to Boston and Washington DC this coming spring. 
 
     A preview was unveiled at the  
January All-School Meeting.  


